
 

 

 

 

 

 

10 February 2014 

 

 

Dr Sudhvir  Singh  

fyi-request-1447-7e226f3a@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Dr Sudhvir  Singh  

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“...request all reports or briefings sent, held or received by the Treasury providing 

advice since March 2011 on the Auckland Unitary Plan and the Auckland 

Housing Accord.”  

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 10 February 2014 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Charles 
 

Sherida Charles 

Ministerial Coordinator 
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